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May 3, 2012
Dear Staff:

Over the course of this spring I have had the opportunity to visit several of our after-school activities.  I am always amazed at the hard work and dedication our students exhibit.  In speaking with many of our coaches and sponsors about the performance of their students our staff members respond many times that we have “good kids!”  Part of the reason that we have “good kids” is because we have great staff members to lead them.  

Another lesson that I have learned this spring came from watching a recent Middle School track meet.  Near the end of an 800-meter race a student from a neighboring district eased up at the finish line.  A student from a neighboring district pushed hard at the end of the race and passed the student who eased up.  The student who won pushed through the finish line.  As we near the finish line for our school year, keep working to run through our finish line.
Over the course of the past year we have faced many challenges as a school district.  Our district was involved in a lawsuit that garnered much attention not only locally but also on a state and national level.  We have faced the ever increasing trials and tribulations related to the current status of our local and state economy.  We are being asked to do more with less.  While all of these are enormous challenges, they pale in comparison to the primary challenge we have as educators.  Our task is to help our students grow and maximize each student’s individual performance. 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication and for choosing to be a Laker!  Keep on keepin’ on!

Your Partner in Education,

Tim

Tim Hadfield, Superintendent

TEH/lll


BOARD OF EDUCATION

	Nancy A. Masterson, President
	Chris C. McElyea, Vice President
	Selynn Barbour, Treasurer
	John L. Beckett, Member

	Jim Besancenez, Member
	Jackie Schulte, Member
	Laura L. Martin, Member
	Linda Leu, Secretary



